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Dancer of the Month 

is…………ELIJAH BUSH!!!  Elijah 

your teachers have noticed your 

hard work and commitment! 

Elijah always shows up to class 

with a positive attitude and is 

ready to work hard every week.  

He is also very helpful to his 

other classmates and is always 

willing to help when asked.,  

Keep up the good work and 

Congratulations!! 

                           

 

Registration    

Just a REMINDER:  The new 

schedule for next season is out!!!!  

You can register for both summer 

camps and the new season. Pre-

registration is $25. We have 

placement sheets at the front 

desk so you will know which 

classes your child needs to 

register for!  We have July 

summer classes and many camps 

to choose from.  Remember, if 

you pre-register for Next Season 

by June you will be entered into a 

drawing for a free month of tuition 

in August!!! 

Recital Memos 

Recital Memos will be handed out 

before picture weekend. It will 

have all the information for both 

dress rehearsal and recital.  

Please ask if you have any 

questions.  READ THROUGH 

ALL THE INFORMATION, IF YOU 

STILL HAVE QUESTIONS 

PLEASE ASK!!!! 

AWARDS CEREMONY!!        

The awards ceremony will be 

June 5th from 1-3 PM. More 

details coming soon! You will 

receive an invitation this month if 

you will be getting an award at the 

ceremony! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Ticket Sales 

Volunteer Ticket Sales will 

begin May 17th-21st.  

Regular Ticket sales will 

begin on May 22nd at 8 AM.  

The recital orders will be out 

before that time so you 

know what show(s) that your 

student is in.  Shows will run 

as such:   

Group 1 10:15-11:15      

        11:30-12:30 

Group 2       1:00-2:00 

                    2:15-3:15 

Group 3       3:45-4:45 

                    5:00-6:00 

We will be starting with 4 

tickets per person per show 

to make sure everyone can 

have an opportunity to get 

their family in since the 

auditorium can only be filled 

to half capacity.  Each 

Group will perform the exact 

same show twice.  Most 

students will only be in 1 

Group of shows.   

4111 W. Innovative Dr.  

623-587-9063 

May 2021!! 

Company Auditions MAY 8th!!! 

Come audition this coming 

Saturday for our wonderful 

competition team! You need to 

wear a black leotard, pink tights, 

and have your hair in a bun! 

There is a $10 Audition Fee.  Sign 

up in the lobby!!! 
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